Bearsden Chess Club Q

We’re Back!
for Over-the-board (OTB) Chess starting Tuesday 5™ October at 7:30pm

Cairns Church, where the club has met in recent years, have now reopened their premises to
clubs, with some extra restrictions in place. These include clubs having Covid tracing sheets,
hygiene measures, restricted access and the option of wearing face masks during play as well
as when moving around.

This masking requirement has been recently clarified with Cairns. Masks are needed when moving
but when seated it is now an individual’s choice.

Enough people have said they will return, so we have renewed our lease with Cairns.

This OTB return will be adults-only for the rest of 2021, when we can then see what we can offer
in 2022 for League games, and also Junior chess.

Contact tracing sheets will be used each week (destroyed after 3 weeks) and hygienic board wiping/
hand sanitation is required at the start of the evening and if you change opponent or set.

Please enter by main door and exit by side door.

Payment

We plan to have only one charge of £20 due to the restricted level of OTB chess we can offer in
2021-2.

As our previous annual subscription categories ranged from £20 to £50, this will cover part, though
not all, of our rental costs this year.

We hope that a portion of the shortfall will come from some of those who are not yet prepared to
attend but wish to support the continuation of the club, and also from any attending members who
might be prepared to contribute a little more.

Payment can be made by cheque or cash to a committee member at the Club.
or by cheque to Treasurer lan English at 18 Golf Drive, Old Drumchapel, G15 6TA
or ideally by Bank Transfer to Sort Code 80 07 15 Account 00318003

It’s great to be back!

Looking forward to seeing you again on 5™ October and subsequent Tuesdays.
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